
FOE Non Uniform day

In preparation for our Christmas Fair     

please join in with our 

non-uniform day 

 

Non-uniform fee 

 

Reception, Year 1 & 3 Bring a bottle 

 

Year 2 & 4 A filled and decorated jar of

sweets 

 

Year 5 & 6 A chocolate treat

30th November 2017

Please bring in your "fee" on the morning of 30th November 2017 

There will be drop off points near classrooms for glass bottles


